
 

 

 

“The participants have 

taught me more than I could 

ever teach them and for that 

I am thankful and proud to 

be a member of such a 

wonderful organization.” 

“My son, Robbie, is a direct 

benefactor or this great group 

of people. He is a low 

functioning 18 year old with 

Autism. Despite the challenges 

of getting Rob to try new things 

the TAASC team was able to 

teach him how to snow and 

water ski. This is truly a 

remarkable organization.” 

“I became a volunteer with TAASC 

nine years ago due to my desire to 

help my younger sister, Kara, who has 

cerebral palsy. She was growing up, I 

always felt that she should have the 

same opportunities as others around 

her. TAASC showed me that with a 

little modification people such as 

Kara can participate in the same 

activities as her friends. Last winter, 

she skied for the first time without her 

skis hooked together and with no 

tethers. Seeing her in that moment 

made me grateful that I choose to 

spend my Saturdays volunteering 

with TAASC. The various instructors, 

volunteers, and simple yet 

instrumental modifications to the 

equipment allowed her to ski right 

along with everyone else. Not only 

did TAASC change the life of my 

sister, it changed my life as well. My 

listening, thinking, and teaching skills 

have improved and I will always 

appreciate what TAASC has done to 

help my little sister, Kara. ” 

Thanks to you,  
people with disabilities are meeting the challenge. 


